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News Release  

 

Next Kahnawà:ke Youth Forum date 
announced 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 23, Seskéha/August 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke is 
pleased to announce the next Kahnawà:ke Youth Forum meeting which will be held on 
Tuesday, 25 Seskehkó:wa/September from 6 – 9 pm in the Lounge of the Kahnawà:ke 
Youth Center. 
 
The topics of discussion include: 
 

 Update from the First Nations Youth Forum 

 Teen pregnancy 

 Community Meeting Update 

 Discussion about Calendar Project and Youth Forum Scholarship 
 
Refreshments will be available to all participants. For more information, please contact 
Brittany Diabo by email at Brittany.diabo@mck.ca or check out the Kahnawà:ke Youth 
Forum group on Facebook. 
 
The Kahnawà:ke Youth Forum is open to all interested Kahnawà:ke youth from 12 to 30 
years of age. 
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